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With children you have to be very sincere. 

Peter Deunov 

 

Recent months have shown us ambiguously that misunderstood political correctness, the propagated 

falsified ‘historical truths’, half-truths, lack of knowledge and the pursuit of knowledge only lead to 

degradation.  

Sincerity and honest interpretation of the facts lead us to a better world and life in it. 

Admittedly, Rotarians are honest and truthful people. In this way they should, and relate to their families, 

to the extremely valuable for our future program of Rotary International—Interact.   

Upbringing in lasting values is the best we can give to future generations. Lies and demagoguery cripple 

them forever. My generation still pays tribute to this mutilation.        

The month of April is full of events for our young people.  

PETS for Interact, RYLA Seminar, many endeavors at the club level. Let us support them in the best way. 

Let us recall the many successful and sustainable projects that our clubs have implemented in support of 

maternal and child health, such as the Rotary theme for April. The numerous projects in support of 

education and improving the lives of socially vulnerable groups of young people. 

Our rich experience today is extremely valuable to help in the most adequate way the refugees, mothers 

with child victims of the war in Ukraine. Our clubs have shown and are showing their big hearts, helping 

hundreds of refugees.  

The amount of our assistance of any kind exceeds BGN 250,000.  

We are currently implementing a district project funded by the Rotary Foundation for USD 25,000. 

Club and inter-club projects are being prepared with the support of clubs and districts from Europe. 

Friends, share all the good you have done. 

A good example is inspiring. 

Good brings up good! 
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